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The ROWE Britcar Trophy Championship 
 
 
Amendment to Championship Regulation 2.11.3. 
 
For this event pit lane garage doors should be left open and paddock side garage doors should be 
closed when re-fuelling in the garage. 
 
The garage is designated as pit lane when re-fuelling is occurring and pit lane regulations apply. 
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CLERK OF THE COURSE 
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